

Linking Hands and Hearts...at Home and Around the World

November 15, 2005

Victor and Beverly Kubik C/O LifeNets 3707 Turfway Ct. Indianapolis, Indiana 46228-2095

Dear Vic and Beverly,

On behalf of Compassion 4 Kids Inc. and the children benefited from our endeavors, please accept heartfelt gratitude for your donation of 1 power and 2 tilt-n-space pediatric wheelchairs. Among our many mission partners in Puerto Vallarta, Mexico, Compassion 4 Kids Inc. currently supports 2 day care centers for children with special needs. Between the 2 centers, nearly 80 children with disabilities receive care and limited therapeutic interventions. Most of the children come from extremely poor families who are unable to afford the specialized wheelchairs you have so graciously donated. These items will be simply life altering for the children who receive them.

Enclosed, please find some literature about Compassion 4 Kids, Inc. We will be hand delivering the items you donated in our upcoming trip to Puerto Vallarta, November 19-26, 2005.

Again, thank you for your gifts and generosity! We are committed to making the world a better place for children in-need, here at home and around the world, and we greatly appreciate your support of our efforts.

With warm regards,

Laurie Niederhauser

Pediatric Physical Therapist

Compassion 4 Kids Medical Committee Chairperson

huderhouses\_

Ljnpt9@yahoo.com

(317) 507-2470

Compassion 4 Kids, Inc. is a registered 501(c)3 public charity. Donations are tax-deductible as permitted by law. We acknowledge that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.